Town of Bristol
Planning Board
Legal Notice


To Messenger Post Now:

Please post for one day only on December 27, 2015 the following notice:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Cornell Coopertive Extension of Ontario County wish to add 3 new bathroom buildings (total 4200 square feet) and a septic system to the 4 H Camp located at 4437 Kear Road in the Town of Bristol.  The Planning Board of the Town of Bristol will review a Site Plan for this project on January 4th, 2016 at their regular meeting at the Town Hall.  Anyone interested in this application is welcome to attend the public hearing that evening at 7:00 pm.

Submitted by 
Sandra Riker
Town of Bristol
Planning Board
Secretary
